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Greetings, 

I hope and pray this finds you and your staff well.  I would like to first introduce 
myself to those who do not know me.  I am Kevin Cleghorn and I am the Saline 
County Coroner in Benton.  I have been associated with the office for the past ten 
years as the Chief Deputy Coroner and now beginning my second full term as the 
elected coroner.  As of January 1, 2017 I became the President of the Arkansas 
Coroner's Association and am looking forward to working for each and every one 
of you to help make your job and/or office what you need it to be.  The executive 
board has been in close communication and with our first official meeting 
approaching as well as with the association’s education development committee 
we are excited where this year will take us.  We hope you will be encouraged to be 
a part of the association in 2017.  We have discussed several projects that we 
would like to implement in the state to assist your offices and are currently 
working on legislation started by the previous administration that we believe you 
all will appreciate.  As the project details are worked out we will be sending more 
information for you as well as numerous education opportunities throughout the 
year all of which are free to coroners and deputy coroners.  Again, we hope that 
you and your deputies will all consider being a part of the association and being a 
part of making a difference in the State of Arkansas.  If you have any suggestions, 
concerns or questions please contact one of us at the numbers listed below.  We 
look forward to hearing from you and serving you.   

        Sincerely, 
        Kevin Cleghorn D-ABMDI, NREMTP 
        President, Arkansas Coroners’ Assoc.  


